

Board of Supervisors Memorandum

December 6, 2022

Reappointment of John Bernal to the Transportation Advisory Committee

Background

Mr. John Bernal serves on the Transportation Advisory Committee as the County Administrator's appointee. His term will expire on January 1, 2023.

Mr. Bernal has been a valuable member of the Transportation Advisory Committee, and I believe his continued services on the Committee would be beneficial to the County.

Recommendation

I recommend the Board of Supervisors reappoint Mr. John Bernal to the Transportation Advisory Committee with a term expiration of December 31, 2026.

Sincerely,

Jan Lesher

County Administrator

JKL/dym - November 21, 2022

 Francisco Garcia, MD, MPH, Deputy County Administrator & Chief Medical Officer Carmine DeBonis, Jr., Deputy County Administrator Steve Holmes, Deputy County Administrator Kathryn Skinner, Director, Transportation Department